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2 July 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Father, 
 
In the coming weeks some of the roads in Milltown Cemetery will be resurfaced. This will impact 
on the usual arrangements for burials in the Cemetery and so I want to make you aware of some 
of the restrictions that will be in place for the foreseeable future. 
 

• For all burials in the lower section of the Cemetery, vehicle access will be restricted and 
so only the hearse and one car will be permitted in that section. All other cars will have to 
park in the main car park located at the ‘Old Buildings’.  

 

• The priest may drive to the gravesite, as long as he is in front of the funeral cortege.  
 

• The times for burials will need to be staggered. Accordingly Funeral Directors will be 
informed of the need to book a time with the Cemetery Office.  
 

With every good wish in the hope of a quiet summer of funerals! 
 

 
 
Fr Martin Graham Adm. 
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